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21 May 2025. 

 

 

Dear Dr. Shan Moorthi. 

               

               

  

 

We are pleased to recognize your institution as the number one IAC-accredited school worldwide in 

2024, based on the number of students who achieved the Masteries Practitioner designation—and 

especially commend the exceptional rate of success on their first attempt. This outstanding 

accomplishment is a testament to the high standards, dedication, and pedagogical excellence of your 

school. 

 

As an association committed to elevating coaching to the highest standards of universal excellence , 

we celebrate Team Coach International for embodying the core values of IAC: lifelong learning, 

integrity, trust, innovation, and responsibility. 

 

Your impact goes beyond education—it empowers human potential and strengthens the global 

coaching profession. 

 

Thank you for being a beacon of excellence within our international community. We look forward to 

your continued contributions and leadership in advancing coaching mastery across the world. 

 

With appreciation and respect, 

 

 

 

 

 

Guilian Giuseppe Carlotti. 

President 

International Association of Coaching (IAC) 

president@certifiedcoach.org 

 

P.O. Box 158555 

Nashville, TN 37215-8555 

Phone:1(970)799-4340 
 

On behalf of the International Association of Coaching (IAC®) and the Executive Committee I have 
the honor to lead, I extend our warmest congratulations to you and the entire Teamcoach 
International team.


